
 

31 October 2018 
 
 
 
 
Email: fyi-request-8867-35a1d033@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 

Dear Thai Quoc Khanh 

Re: Official Information Act  

I am responding on behalf of Hauora Tairāwhiti (Tairāwhiti DHB) to your OIA 

Request of 16 October regarding hospital bed occupancy rates.  

Please see our response to your questions below:  

Could you please kindly provide me the number of available beds as well as 
occupancy rate at each DHB in 2016 and 2017? 
 
Available beds:  

2016 -96  

2017 -96 

Occupancy Rate:  

2016 – 79% 

2017- 83% 

 
I trust that the above information answers your request.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Briar Hunter  
Communications Advisor 
 


